To the Ambassador of Egypt, Russia, Saudi-Arabia and the United Arab Emirates
Please fill in the address of the respective embassy in your country
Respected Ambassador,

with dread and horror I heard about the current eruption of violence in Sudan, in which the Rapid Support Forces and other armed representatives of the previous government of Omar Al-Bashir killed at least 35 unarmed civilians on 3rd of June alone, injured hundreds, and leaving a trail of devastation, rape and theft through Khartoum and other places in Sudan. .

This violence against unarmed civilians is under no means justifiable, and proofs that the Military Transition Council is unfit to govern a people who with great courage, determination and resilience are making it clear to the world that they want – and have the right to – chose their own government: a civilian and not a military one. The massive nonviolent protests since December 2018, the sit-ins in Khartoum and many other places since 6th April, and the general strike on 29./30. May 2019, has made that sufficiently clear.

In the past weeks, your country has actively shown support to the military and paramilitary power holders in Sudan. We call upon your humanity to avoid a blood bath in Sudan, to respect the will of the Sudanese people, and refrain from all support to the illegitimate “Transitional Military Council”. Rather we urge you to make way – in bilateral, regional and multilateral efforts - for a civilian led transitional government which can include the rights of all people of Sudan and lead to sustainable peace in Sudan. The world is watching whether you take the path of supporting bloodshed and oppression or a humane approach.

Regards,
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